
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: January 8, 2019      File: BIS CRA 19-05 
 

Proposed Legislation: 

 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, COMMUNITY 
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY (“CRA”) AMENDING RESOLUTION NO. R-CRA-2018-
30 TO ALLOW THE TWO PARKLETS IN THE PARKLET PILOT PROGRAM TO 
REMAIN IN PLACE UNTIL MAY 31, 2019; PROVIDING THAT THE PARKLETS WILL 
BE MOVED TO SECOND QUALIFYING LOCATIONS FROM JUNE 1, 2019 
THROUGH NOVEMBER 30, 2019; AND PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 
  
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  

 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 

Explanation: 

 

On October 4, 2017, the CRA Board passed and adopted Resolution R-CRA-

2017-40 which directed CRA staff to implement a Parklet Pilot Program for a one-

year period in the Downtown CRA. The one-year period would commence on the 

date the first parklet was installed. CRA had an existing parklet which was 

installed at 1906 Harrison Street, currently operated as The Tipsy Boar 

Gastropub. CRA had the new parklet installed at 1921 Hollywood Boulevard, 

currently operated as Mickey Byrne’s Irish Pub & Restaurant. Under Resolution 

R-CRA-2017-40, both parklets would travel every 30 days under the Parklet Pilot 

Program. On September 5, 2018, the CRA Board passed and adopted Resolution 

R-CRA-2018-30, which changed the length of stay at each location to January 

31, 2019. Under Resolution R-CRA-2018-30, both parklets remain in place until 

January 31, 2019 and then each parklet would be relocated to a second location, 

selected from among businesses that have qualified for the Parklet Pilot Program, 

through July 31, 2019. 

 

The CRA desires to amend Resolution R-CRA-2018-30 to allow the parklets to 

remain in their current location until May 31, 2019, at which time each parklet 

would travel to a second qualified location from June 1, 2019 through November 
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30, 2019. The CRA desires that the duration of the parklet at each location be 

extended due to the length of time that it took for the various permits to be 

applied for and received by the business owners. The Parklet Pilot Program shall 

have commenced on December 1, 2018 and shall expire on November 30, 2019.  

 
Funding has been provided for the Parklets Program in the CRA Fiscal Year 2019 
budget in account number 166.669901.55200.563010.000018.000.000. 
 
 

APPROVED BY: Carolyn Metcalf 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


